PRESCHOOL STUDENT RELEASE CONSENT

Dear Parents:

Bus drivers and school staff are instructed to only release preschool children to authorized adults 18-years or older. Please note that we will not release your preschool student to a sibling who rides the bus, walks or drives, unless they are 18. We realize there will be situations where someone other than yourself will need to be responsible for your child. In order to feel confident that the staff are releasing your child to people you approve, a complete listing of the authorized persons is needed. Provide names of any adults (<u>including yourself</u>) that will be entrusted to put your child on/off the bus or pick your child up from school. Staff will only release your child to designated adults. In some instances school staff may request photo identification from the designated person who is responsible for your child. We want to make sure that your child is safe at all times.

Please indicate the adults (<u>including yourself</u>) that have permission to pick up your child from school or get them on/off the bus.

NOTE: A new form must be completed each time a change is made and a minimum of 48 hours notice is required.

ild's Name:		
Name:	Relationship:	Phone Number(s):
		_
nt/Guardian must	sign and date this form:	
iit/ Guaruiaii iiiuSt	sign and date this form.	
ature		